
From: Jennifer Lukins
To: Lahontan
Cc: Todd Robins; Jed Borghei; Grey, Brian@Waterboards; Cazier, Abby@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Tahoe Laundry Works’ Proposed CAO Comments – Lukins Brothers Water Company
Date: Friday, September 16, 2022 3:20:49 PM
Attachments: 20220916151844.pdf

EXTERNAL:

Please see the attached letter on behalf of Lukins Brothers Water Company. 

Thank you, 

-- 
Jennifer Lukins
Lukins Brothers Water Company, Inc. 
(530) 541-2606

This email and any attachments hereto may contain confidential and/or privileged subject matter.  If you have received this
communication in error, please delete it immediately.
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